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______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Greetings! 

 

Summer was nice, and the students are ready for school.  

 

Attendance has been great at both colony schools.  

 

Mr. Andersen and his students are hard at work at Big Sky. They have 22 students this year. Students at 

Big Sky range from 1st through 8th grades. 

 

At Glendale there are 17 students with no students in the 1st grade.  

 

There is currently not a certified teacher at Glendale. We are trying to recruit a teacher and hope to find 

one soon. In the meantime, Ellen Christopherson, TA, has offered to be the substitute teacher at 

Glendale. With 17 years experience she has been able to get class started for the students. Ellen is 

planning on getting community helpers to do presentations for the students at Glendale. October will 

have a focus on fire prevention. 

 

Park rangers from Glacier National Park will be visiting the colony schools this year to deliver lessons 

to the students.  

 

It’s amazing to visit the colony schools and see all the hard work they put in to keeping students 

engaged in learning. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Natasha Siliezar 

Principal 

Big Sky/Glendale 

 


